Edwina Hart MBE CStJ AC / AM Gweinidog yr Economi, Gwyddoniaeth a Thrafnidiaeth Minister for Economy, Science and Transport



Eich cyf/Your ref P-04-590 Ein cyf/Our ref EH/00203/15

William Powell AM Chair - Petitions Committee

committeebusiness@Wales.gsi.gov.uk

27 January 2015

Dear William

Thank you for your letter which I received on 15 January regarding your Committee's further considerations on funding for the Cardi Bach.

I have decided to provide funding to Ceredigion County Council to reinstate the Cardi Bach service for a period of 12 months.

I was pleased to note that there is an active community group keen to promote the service to local residents and visitors. I will ask Ceredigion County Council to discuss the arrangements they are making to replace the Cardi Bach service with this group. Please arrange for the clerking team to send the necessary contact details to my office.

Edwina Hart